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UPCOMING DATES
GIFTED AND TALENTED

P.R.I.D.E. PASSIONS
STUDENT HIGHLIGHT

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL

The GT department has created a monthly
newsletter this year! Scan the QR code above

for this month’s newsletter .

Fifth Grade Student
Sir Anthony

Today we’re highlighting Sir Anthony’s
P.R.I.D.E Passion, playing football!

Sir plays defensive tackle for the Park Hill
Pirates. He’s played football for six years. Many

of his family members play, which is what
encourages him to continue.

Dear Palmer Families,

Your enthusiastic Palmer P.R.I.D.E. keeps us
energized. We are excited to continue learning and
growing together as we prepare for the upcoming
24-25 school year. We are also optimistic to 
welcome new students into our community as we
meet interested families through our tours. Thank
you for your constant support.

Warm wishes,
Dawn

Wednesday, January 31 - Palmer Open House, 6:00 p.m.

Friday, February 16 -  No School, District Learning Day

Monday, February  19 - No School

Monday, March 25-29 - Spring Break

Monday, April 1st - No School, Cesar Chavez Day (Mar. 31)

PALMER OPEN HOUSE NIGHT

This week on Wednesday, January 31st, at 6pm
Palmer is hosting an Open House Night! 

If you are a current Palmer parent interested in
joining us that night, please email

talya_cohen@dpsk12.net. Visit our website to
learn more details about our Open House! 

JOIN US!

Facebook Reachwell Website

To view the 2023-24 Palmer Family
Handbook visit our Family Resources

tab on our Palmer website. 


